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As a responsible motorcyclist, I am in support of this bill. This bill will allow 

motorcyclists to protect themselves from being rear-ended, saving lives and injury. In 

discussing this with others, it appears there is a misconception of what lane filtering 

is. This is not the aggressive and reckless lane splitting you see in California. Lane 

filtering allows motorcyclist to filter in slow and unmoving traffic. This not only protects 

the motorcyclist, but it also addresses car congestion in heavily trafficked areas. I 

was happy to see a bipartisan bill that did good for the communities of Oregon, it was 

unfortunate the previous Governor vetoed the previous attempt at a sane adjustment. 


